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Adequate air quality within our schools has become an obvious need in recent years 

as viruses such as coronavirus-19 have run rampant around the world and wildfires 

have routinely made our air beyond unhealthy to breathe. Schools should always be 

a safe place for students to exist. Investing in the infrastructure to meet the basic 

need of clean, healthy air to breathe is an essential step to meeting this simple 

standard. 


